LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     Hello, Dear Readers; greetings once again from your Greenwood Reading Center! We would like to wish you all a happy and safe Memorial Day, as we remember those who gave their lives to both make and keep our great nation safe. Also, please don’t forget that, due to the holiday, the Greenwood Reading Center will be closed on Monday, May 27th.
[bookmark: _GoBack]     With the weather warming up, your library staff would like to remind you that you can always take a break from outdoor gardening chores under the burning sun by coming in to our cool and comfortable building, surround yourself with fantastic reading material, seat yourself in a comfortable chair and forget that chores exist for a while.
     Now, if you’ll excuse this author, I’m going to go read a book!
FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. The Wonder of Words Book Club is on hiatus due to good weather, but Homework Helpdesk from 4:00 to 6:00, and Children’s Story Time is on Fridays at 1:00. We have fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook!
